
._ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

e 2
,

*

.

'

|

Docket No. 50-313

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Phillips

Vice President
9th & Louisiana Streets
Littic Rock, Arkansas 72203

Centlemen:

This refers to your letter dated April 19, 1971 (Pile: 0505),
concerning the operating license fee for the Arkansas Nuclear
One facility.

.

Your check in the amount of $226,920.00 is hereby returned to
you since Section 170.21 of Part 170 of the Commission's regu-
lations does not specify an application fee for an operating
license. The operating license fee for your facility sha11 be
paid in accordance with 8170.12(b) of Part 170, at which time
the Office of the Controller will issue you an invoice for the
fee.

Sincerely,
1

I
1

John L. Sullivan '

Administrative Officer
Office of the Director

of Regulation

Enclosure:
Check No. 14804
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